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Preconstruction Workshop and SPSF Outreach Updates

The N.C. Department of Transportation’s Preconstruction
Workshop will be held on Jan. 25- 26, 2022. In addition, the
NCDOT will host a Small Professional Services Firm Outreach
event on Jan. 25. Both events will take place at the McKimmon
Conference & Training Center  at N.C. State University in
Raleigh. Hurry! Space is limited.

Get Registration Links>

Project Management Guide Rollout This Month

The NCDOT will roll out the Project Management Guide and
Project Management Activity Diagram in September. The
rollout includes an introduction video and a comment form.
In-person and online training will be available at a later date.
More information about training will be provided soon. So,
stay tuned!

Find Out More>

Candidate Project Guidance Now Available

The NCDOT’s Candidate Project Guidance is
now available on the Project Management
Connect Site's  Tools and Templates tab. The
guidance provides a specific process for
advancing potential transportation system
improvements. The NCDOT, Metropolitan
and Rural Planning Organizations and
NCDOT highway divisions will use the
guidance to move proposals from planning
to development.

Learn More>

Invoicing and Progress Report Templates Forthcoming

https://www.google.com/maps/place/McKimmon+Center,+1101+Gorman+St,+Raleigh,+NC+27606/data=!4m2!3m1!1s0x89acf5bca9b02833:0x3bed03885c3f43b5?sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwidlI6s9NPxAhXSXM0KHf-wDX4Q8gF6BAgLEAE
https://connect.ncdot.gov/projects/Integrated-Project-Delivery/Newsletters/2021-September-IPD-Articles.pdf#PreconstructionWorkshop
https://connect.ncdot.gov/projects/Integrated-Project-Delivery/Newsletters/2021-September-IPD-Articles.pdf#PMGuide
https://connect.ncdot.gov/projects/Project-Management/Documents/IPD_Candidate Project Guidance_FINAL_2021-08-31.pdf
https://connect.ncdot.gov/projects/Project-Management/Pages/default.aspx
https://connect.ncdot.gov/projects/Integrated-Project-Delivery/Newsletters/2021-September-IPD-Articles.pdf#CandidateProject


The NCDOT will release standard invoicing and progress
report templates in October. The templates provide
consistency while allowing customization to meet project-
specific needs. NCDOT staff and industry partners are
expected to use the templates for all technical and
construction services. 

Find Out More>

ATLAS Application Q3 Release Scheduled for September

ATLAS application updates and enhancements will
be released in late September. Following the
release, the ATLAS team will host a webinar on Oct.
13 to demonstrate the enhancements and answer
your questions. All are welcome to attend! 

Get Event Details>
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